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November 1, 2011  

By email, courier and RESS  
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4  
 

 

Dear Madame: 

Re: EB-2011-0027:  Summerhaven Wind, LP (“Summerhaven”) 
REA Update and Land Matters Update     

As the Board is aware, the Facility (as defined in the Application and Pre-filed evidence filed by 
Summerhaven on February 23, 2011) is being constructed to connect the Summerhaven Wind 
Farm.  Collectively, the Facility and the Wind Farm are subject to the provincial renewable 
energy approval (“REA”) process.  Summerhaven wishes to update the Board regarding the 
REA process.   

Summerhaven filed the REA application with the Ministry of Environment (“MOE”) on June 14, 
2011.  The MOE has screened the REA submission according to the requirements set out in 
Ontario Regulation 359/09 and the application has been deemed complete.  The MOE is now 
undertaking a technical review of the submission.  Copies of the documents supporting the REA 
application as filed with the MOE have been made available for review at the Haldimand County 
office in Cayuga at 45 Munsee Street north and electronically on the website 
http://www.CanadianWindProposals.com. 

Minor project location changes have been proposed since the time of the REA application on 
June 14, 2011, however none of these changes affect the Facility. 

Yours truly, 
 
McCarthy Tétrault LLP 
 
Per: signed in the original  
 
 
Kristyn Annis  
 
 
 
c:  Scott Goorland, Ben Greenhouse, Intervenors   
 
 

 


